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Mass Schedule 
Sunday: 8:00 am Low Mass, 10:45 am Sung Mass 

Monday through Friday: See within 
Saturday: 8:00 am Mass 

(See Liturgical Calendar within for exceptions) 
 

Confessions are heard one half-hour before each Mass, 
or by appointment. 

 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: First Fridays after Mass. 

Sixth Resumed Sunday after 

Epiphany 

November 18 – November 24, 2018

http://www.arkansaslatinmass.com/


Liturgical Calendar 

Sunday, November 18, Sixth Resumed Sunday after Epiphany 
8:00 am Joanna Kozlowski+ (Ludwik Kozlowski) 
10:45 am Pro Populo  

Monday, November 19, St. Elizabeth of Hungary, Widow 
8:00 am Fr. Michael Magiera, FSSP  (Anonymous) 
                 
Tuesday, November 20, St. Felix of Valois, Confessor 
6:30 pm Fr. Kevin O’Neill, FSSP (Anonymous)) 
                 
Wednesday, November 21, Presentation of the BVM  
7:00 am           Beverly Richards  (Monica Richards) 

Thursday, November 22, St. St. Cecilia, Virgin and Martyr 
9:00 am Everett & Cynthia Richards (Monica Richards) 
 
Friday, November 23, St. Clement I, Pope & Martyr 
6:30 pm Nycole Richards (Monica Richards) 

Saturday, November 24, St. John of the Cross, Confessor 
8:00 am Dominic David Witter (Monica Richards)  

Sunday, November 25, 24th and Last Sunday after Epiphany 
8:00 am Karol Kozlowski+ (Ludwik Kozlowski) 
10:45 am Pro Populo 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 



Weekly Attendance & Collection 

 
Attendance 
 8:00 am:       65     
10:45 am:    114  
Total:         179 

Collection  
Regular:   $1,883.00 
All Souls Day                      $     85.00                 
Total Collections:   $1,968.00 

Welcome! 

Welcome to Newcomers and Visitors! Please come join us in the parish 
hall after Sunday Mass. Please note that, at the traditional Mass, Holy 
Communion is always received on the tongue, and for those physically 
able, while kneeling. (There is no need to respond ‘Amen’.)  
 
Chapel veils are available in the vestibule to borrow for Mass.  
 
If you would like to register as a parishioner here, please fill out a 
registration form, found in the back of the church, and place in the gray 
box outside the Church Office.  

Announcements and Events 

Proper for Today’s Mass: The texts proper to today’s Mass begin on 
page 76 in the St. Edmund Campion Missal & Hymnal. 
 
Second collection next Sunday November 25 is for the Building Fund. 
 
Mass Time Change for Thanksgiving: This Thursday, Thanksgiving Day, 
mass will be at 9:00 am. 
 
Handmaids of the Lord are having a meeting next Sunday, November 25 
at 1:00pm (after 10:45 am Mass) to discuss Christmas decorating and 
other business regarding committee work. All women of the parish are 
invited to attend. 
 
FSSP Christmas Cards: Sample packs of Christmas cards from the 
Fraternity of St. Peter are available in the vestibule. Each pack includes 
information on ordering more cards. 

For Last Sunday, November 11: 



Next Sunday last day for Food Donations: The Handmaids of the Lord 
are collecting donations of dry goods for The Helping Hand Pantry in 
Little Rock; especially desired are peanut butter, jelly, canned goods, 
and other non-perishables. Donations will be collected in the church 
vestibule until Sunday, November 25th. 
 
Book Drive for Christmas: The Arkansas Catholic newspaper is 
conducting a book drive for children for Christmas. Desired are new or 
like-new books, in English or Spanish, for children up to age 10. Please, 
no coloring or activity books, damaged or defaced books, or books for 
children older than 10. Books may be dropped off in the vestibule of 
the church until November 25th. So far 734 new and like-new books 
have been collected from area parishes. Let’s help them raise their goal 
of 1000 books for low-income children for Christmas. 
 
Building Project News: Our local architect has completed our 
architectural survey, which includes drawings and a report of his 
findings and recommendations. While continuing toward a master plan 
for the entire project, the next step is a plan for the work of repairing 
existing damage to the roof, eaves and soffits, and establishing effective 
drainage for the entire property. This repair and drainage plan is 
expected within this month of November. 
 
The Rosary Makers’ Guild made 63 rosaries in October, and 6 others 
were donated, providing 69 rosaries to be sent to the missions. Thanks 
to all who have donated to support the guild. Further donations will be 
appreciated to continue this good work. Envelopes are provided for this 
purpose in the vestibule. (Please write “Rosary Makers” as a memo on 
any donation by check.) 
 
Cleaning of church by team 1 is scheduled for Saturday, December 1. 
 
Please remember in your prayers: Sr. Clare of Assisi, S.S.F. (cousin of 
Shirley Howard), Susan Moore, Gail Demarest, Gary Crouch, Richard 
Rappold (father of Rebecca Sanson), Gerald Kirk (health), Linda Barry 
(health), June Gardner (health), Penny Witter (health), Gerald Spencer 
(health), Leonard Bradberry (health), Bill and Karen Gilmore, Lorine 
Kordsmeier (health). 
 


